Subject: Re: "Hope this helps" picture Date: Mon, 26 Oct 1998 21:29:25 EST

From: Joanne Murphy
To: Donna Loring

CC:

Donna, Donna - Did you know your name means "lady"? And I suspect you're truly that. Well, what was it I said about having patience? I am about to blow my stack! I have been working since Saturday--three straight days--to get my San Antonio Mission notecards printed for the show I'm doing in mid-November. I'm running into one stumbling block after another. (When I use a different font, do you receive it that way? or am I doing this for my own amusement?

Childproof, indeed! for both of us apparently. What's comical to me is that within seven minutes of sending the email you just responded to, I sent another by scanning the picture directly into the email; and the actual picture appears in my copy of that message.

I did receive your "portfolio" today. I should be addressing you as Ms. Donna, or some such. There were only two pictures that looked like the Donna I remember—a group pic with French above the doorway; you have sort of a smirky smile (that looked VERY familiar); and the one in the NSW bulletin. I like the haircut, by the way. But, I'm sure I'll like your braid, too. That you are your nation's rep to your state House is just too overwhelming and delicious. You have taken an interesting and diverse path, and one might well say, "the road less traveled." I will take good care of your pix-that's my business, you know. Many, many thanks.

Much love, Joanne